
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Sep 10, 2021 at 4:36 PM 
Subject: Re: Emergency Order Request 
To: Jo Ann Adkins <joann.adkins@k12.wv.us> 
Cc: Joseph E Hager III <joseph.e.hageriii@wv.gov>, Linda Harper 
<linda.b.harper@wv.gov> 
 
 
Jo Ann, 
 
I am approving your Emergency request to obtain up to four (4) nurses for the WV 
Schools for the Deaf & Blind through the end of this calendar year. Please provide all 
supporting documentation to this office within 30 days of this approval for contract 
completion and issuance to the vendor(s) 
 
 
Frank Whittaker 
Assistant Director 
West Virginia Purchasing Division 
 
 
On Fri, Sep 10, 2021 at 1:56 PM Jo Ann Adkins <joann.adkins@k12.wv.us> wrote: 
Frank and Josh, 
  
Please find attached our request documentation. 
  
We appreciate you consideration and assistance in this matter, 
  
Jo Ann 
  
Jo	Ann	Adkins 
Purchasing and Operations Manager 
Office of Internal Operations 
 

1900 Kanawha Boulevard, East 
Charleston, WV 25305-0330 
304.558.2686 P  Extension 53099 
304.558.2790 F 
wvde.state.wv.us 
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The information contained in this e-mail message may be confidential information, and may also be privileged. If you 
are not the intended recipient, any use, interference with, disclosure or copying of this material is unauthorized and 
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us by return email and delete the original 
message. 
 










